
   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 6th June 2016 

 

Well done to Class 7 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A�endance Class A�endance 

1-Miss Jones 96% 7-Mr Norman 99% 

2-Mr Pugh 96% 8-Mrs Baines-Price 94% 

3-Miss Felton 97% 9-Mrs Leather 97% 

4-Mr Heard 96% 10-Miss Sinclair 98.8% 

5-Mrs Kinnersley & 

Mrs Philpo� 
98% 11-Mr Tombleson 96% 

6-Miss Jones 96% 12 – Mrs Sokolowski 95% 

FRIDAY 17
th 

JUNE 2016 

June’s value of the month is: 

courage 
“It takes a great deal of courage to stand up to our enemies, but just as much  

to stand up to our friends.” - J K Rowling 

If you have any concerns or ques�ons please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk     Tel: 01743 462087     www.harlesco�-jun.shropshire.sch.uk 

Diary	Dates		

June 2016 

Value—Courage 

Mon 20th—Years 5 & 6 SEND 

Coffee morning 

Wed 22nd—Class 3 parent lunch 

Wed 22nd—Proposed Federa@on 

Mee@ng at Sundorne Infant 

School, 5pm 

Fri 24th—MuBi Day in aid of 

FunRaisers 

Mon 27th—Transi@on Day 

Mon 27th—Proposed Federa@on 

Mee@ng at Harlesco� Junior, 5pm 

Wed 29th— Class 2 parent lunch 

July 2016 

Value—Hope 

Fri 1st—Summer Fair 

Wed 6th—Recorder & singing 

performance (morning) 

Wed 6th—Class 1 parent lunch 

Thur 7th—Area Sports 

Tue 12th & Wed 13th—Year 6 

Produc@on, 2.00pm 

Wed 13th—Open Evening 

Thur 14th—Year 5 Haughmond 

Hill walk 

Tue 19th—Year 5 Ac@vity Day 

Wed 20th—Disco and Year 6 

party 

Mon 18th—Sports Day 

Fri 22nd—Break up for Holidays 

Mon 25th & Tue 26th—PD Days 

September 2016 

Value—Respect 

Mon 5th—PD Day 

Tue 6th—Return to School 

Last week we sent out informa@on about the proposed federa@on with Sundorne 

Infants & Nursery School. Within the literature there is a Response Form for you to 

complete where you can have your say as to whether you support the proposed 

federa@on or not. We would kindly ask as many parents/carers as possible to 

complete the Response Form, to ensure we take as many of your views as possible 

(posi@ve and nega@ve) forward to the next stage of the federa@on.  

You are welcome to a�end either of the informa@on mee@ngs at Sundorne Infant & 

Nursery School on Wednesday 22 June or Harlesco� Junior School on Monday 27 

June; both start at 5pm. 

Our transi@on day is on Monday 27 June and we will be sending out informa@on 

about your child’s new class next week.  Year 6 children—please do not wear your 

hoodies on your transi$on day to your new Secondary school. 

OPEN EVENING 

Our whole school open evening is on Wednesday 13 July, 3.30—5.30pm 

You will be able to look through your child’s work from this year and 

discuss their report, and there will also be an opportunity to meet your 

child’s new class teacher.  No appointments necessary. 



Sainsbury’s School Games News 
Dodgeball Competition 

 On Thursday Mrs Thain took eight Year 5 pupils to the Sports Village for a dodgeball competition. Our 

children were fantastic. They played fairly and with great skill.  They thoroughly enjoyed their afternoon. 

They even won a small number of matches too. Well done! 

Team: Kye B, Lucy S, Sam D, Oliver T, Liam F, Laura B, Megan I and Ben D 

Prestfelde School Rounders Tournament 

The Rounders team took part in a tournament held at Prestfelde School. There were 19 schools involved 

and the HJS team played very well. They were placed in a group with Radbrook, St Giles and Shrewsbury 

Cathedral they did well in the group beating Shrewsbury Cathedral 7-5, drawing with St Giles 5-5 and 

losing to a good Radbrook team 9-5. In the second round HJS fared even better playing Greenfields and 

winning 5 ½-4 ½ and beating Oakmeadow 7-3 and a very tight loss to Pontesbury 5-4 ½ . The whole team 

had a fantastic day out and did themselves proud making it a top 10 finish for HJS. There were some 

great performances with excellent hitting and super catches. 

With a special mention to Gary, who was a super Captain and managed to score a fair few rounders too. 

Well done team!! 

Team: Gary C, Laura B, Bethan H, Amber D, Melissa C, William R, Lacey S, Alex G, Tyler H, Jack P, Noah P 

and Josh M.  

SEND Coffee Morning 

for Year 5 and 6 parents/

carers is on Monday  

20 June, 9-10am. 

Meet Mrs Philpott,  

Learning Mentors  

and Mr Breeze  

(SENCo) from  

Sundorne  

Secondary School. 

On Friday 24 June we will be having a mufti day 

(non-uniform) in aid of the Summer Fair. Please 

bring in donations for the tombola, game or book 

stalls (toiletries, stationery, small packets of 

sweets, non-perishable food, books), or alternatively 

a monetary donation (suggested £1). 

The Summer Fair is on  

Friday 1st July, 3-6pm 

LOST PROPETY 

Can you please check names in your child’s coat and 

jumper because we’ve had several go missing this 

week. Thank you 

SHREWSBURY JUNIORS FOOTBALL CLUB 

—OPEN TRAINING DAYS 

Sunday 19 & 26 June, Grange Senior School, SY1 3LP 

Come along if you’re looking for a new club/extra training. 



Kate Johnston


